
From: Welborn.Tom@epamail.epa.gov 
Sent: Friday, April 03, 2009 2:07 PM 
To: Paul Schmierbach 
Cc: Paul.Estill Davis; Saya Qualls 
Subject: Re: TVA Interim Drainage Plan and Controls 
 
We are ok with the revised plan.  They have eliminated the clearing of 
trees in the area along dike C and will be doing the sampling in the 
embayment area as requested. 
 
Tom Welborn, Chief 
Wetlands, Coastal and Oceans Branch 
EPA Region 4 
61 Forsyth Street, SW 
Atlanta, GA 30303 
404-562-9354 
404-562-9343(FAX) 
404-895-6312(cell) 
 
 
 
                                                                         
             "Paul                                                       
             Schmierbach"                                                
             <Paul.Schmierbac                                        To  
             h@tn.gov>                Tom Welborn/R4/USEPA/US@EPA        
                                                                     cc  
             04/03/2009 11:05         "Paul.Estill Davis"                
             AM                       <Paul.Estill.Davis@tn.gov>, "Saya  
                                      Qualls" <Saya.Qualls@tn.gov>       
                                                                Subject  
                                      TVA Interim Drainage Plan and      
                                      Controls                           
                                                                         
                                                                         
                                                                         
                                                                         
                                                                         
                                                                         
 
 
 
 
TDEC has concluded its review of the subject plan and is prepared to 
provide TVA with approval to implement the plan.  Please advise of the 
status of EPA's review. 
 


